
August  2018
Happy Scrappers

My Goodness, it seems like ages since I've seen some of you.  This 
months meeting will be held at my house on August 11th .  Time is 10 till.  I 
will be feeding you ladies. The menu is not yet finalized.  But I'm pretty sure 
you wont leave hungry.  I am really enjoying this year off from projects due.  
Getting a lot of my own things done as well as just plain ole being lazy.  I am 
inviting Melinda to join us.  I think she's next on the waiting list.  Don't 
forget to bring your blocks and squares for the auction quilt.  

Scrappily Yours
PJ Broussard
2018 Hostess

September-Laura, Ann Babb and Sue White
October-JoAnn & Brenda
November 3rd- Gayle, Shelly and Linda A
(Houston show on our reg meeting date)
Please note date.
December-Helen, Barbara, Nell and Tammie


